
 

Customer Advisory: EC4024E UNAYZAH 018E 

NOTICE 
  
 

15 July 2020 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

Please be informed that EC4024E UNAYZAH 018E will be diverted to La Spezia, Italy on its way to the US 

East Coast to carry out temporary repairs on its main engine. Repairs are estimated for approximately 5 

days.  

 

At this time, we are still waiting for schedule update and recovery plan from the vessel owner, Hapag Lloyd. 

We will keep updating the vessel status as soon as Yang Ming receives more concreate information from 

the ship operator. 

 

Sorry for the inconvenience caused and appreciate your understanding in this unexpected incident. 

 

 

 

Thanks and Regards, 

Yang Ming Marine Transport Corporation 

 


